
                 Weekly Newsletter – Friday, 17th July 2020 

 

                        

 

 

 
 
 

 

The final full week of this academic year draws to a close today. Thank you to you all, whether at school 

or at home for your continued support. We are all so looking forward now to September and to having a 

full school of children again.  

Children in Class 6 have continued to enjoy wearing their end of year hoodies – a number of staff have 

bought these this year too so there is a real sense of attention on this particular year group. 

 

Virtual Sports Day Monday 20th July 

Have you limbered up? Have you been practising? Are you ready for our whole school – those of you at 

home and at school –virtual Sports Day on Monday? Remember – children can wear sports clothes to 

school for the day for this event.  

 

September 2020 

Arrangements regarding the start of the new academic year have now been finalised; look out for letters 

coming out today. 

I am pleased to inform you that Miss Chloe Conway is joining us as class teacher for Year 4 in September. 

She has written a letter of introduction to the families of her new class and we are all looking forward to 

getting to know her.  

 

After School Childcare and Breakfast Club 

Government guidelines for the autumn term permit us to run our After School Childcare Service. This will 

mean that children from class bubbles across the school will be combined so strict social distancing will 

be in place within this. 

We have surveyed families and have an idea of the numbers of families who will wish to use this service. 

Booking forms will be sent via parentmail.  

The nursery are not able to run the Breakfast Club in the autumn term due to restrictions on how they are 

able to operate. We have decided, therefore, to offer before school childcare from 7.45am – 8.35am in 

order to help the families who need this service. We will not be providing breakfast, however. The 

Nursery will review on a termly basis whether they are able to take this service back. 

Further details and booking forms for Before School Childcare will be sent out shortly. 

Please note that these services will commence the week beginning 7th September. 

 

End of Term 

A reminder that this school year finishes on Tuesday 21st July. Children at school are to be collected at the 

time they have been leaving all term. 

Helen Comfort                     
 
 
 
 
 
 

Helen Comfort                     

Message from the Headteacher 
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The Week Ahead! 

  

 

Hello Class 4 – So we have made it – we are finally here! Ending the academic year will be a time that is 

full of mixed emotions for all of us. However, whilst many aspects of school life will change, many will 

remain the same too. We want to remind you that an achievement is something that is accomplished 

through great effort, skill, perseverance and courage; something you have all shown you are capable of. 

All of you are unique and special and over the course of this last year, you have achieved so much. Maybe 

you could mind map all of your achievements this year, both in and outside of school and identify and 

write about your greatest achievement for future reference? How did you accomplish this? What barriers 

did you face? Who helped you?  

Mr. Ball and I would like to say thank you for being such an amazing class – especially through these very 

weird times- and wish you every success for the future. We shall both miss you all very much! Have a 

peaceful and happy holiday. 

Take care and stay safe.                                                                                                      Mrs. Norley and Mr. Ball 

 

 
 
 

Message from the Class 4 Teachers 

 

 

A team from South London and Maudsley NHS 

Foundation Trust are sharing free access to their 

website: http://www.cues-ed.co.uk/looking-

after-ourselves  Their aim was to create 

something fun and interactive for children to help 

them think about how important it is to look after 

ourselves, and others, during these challenging 

times.  Primarily aimed at Years 3 and 4, the tips 

and strategies look useful for us all!   

 

 

 

 
Home - BBC Bitesize 
https://www.bbc.co.uk › bitesize 
www.purplemash.com 
www.vocabularyninja.co.uk/premium  
https://ttrockstars.com 
https://www.annafreud.org/on-my-mind/self-

care/ 

https://www.online-stopwatch.com/classroom-
timers/  
www.pobble365.com 
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